

January 20, 2015

Mr. Rob Daake Deputy City Manager City of McKinney 222 N. Tennessee St. McKinney, TX 75069

Dear Mr. Daake,

Congratulations are in order to the McKinney Public Library. You have been awarded the 2014 Achievement of Library Excellence Award from the Texas Municipal Library Directors Association.

Of the 555 public library systems in the State of Texas, only 39 received the 2014 award. The McKinney Public Library has demonstrated excellence in all ten areas required to qualify.

Please accept our sincere congratulations to a library that provides quality services and programs for the continued education and personal enrichment of its citizens.

Again, congratulations on this achievement.

Sincerely,

Cathy Ziegler, Plano Public Library System

Achievement of Library Excellence Award Committee

Texas Municipal Library Directors Association

An Affiliate Organization of the Texas Municipal League